
From: Tony Turner  
Sent: 08 April 2021 16:50
To: Ailsa Teasdale 
Subject: NYM/2020/0360/FL - Home Farm, Dunsley Lane, Dunsley
 

Ailsa,

As far as I am aware we are still on track to complete the bat survey following the end of
the hibernation season during May and I will pass on the relevant survey details as soon as
they are available.

My client has advised that there is a possibility that an elderly parent may be needing to
move in with them.  The ideal solution would be for them to take up residence in one of
the letting units in order to maintain a degree of independence, making it an annex to the
main house.  I assume there would be no difficulty in obtaining permission for that use but
is it possible for the current application terms to be amended to take account of this and, if
so, would that result in delays (advertising and so forth).  I think we would require an
either/or use option on one or both of the units.  It would help if this could be done at this
stage.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

Tony
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